CAPTAIN'S CATCH-UP



Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter

Dear Parents/carers,

Welcome back after the Easter break. We've had a very busy week with all the visits and visitors into school, which the children have all thoroughly enjoyed. It has been really good to have some kind of normality back!

Year 6 A visit from a Palaeontologist!

This term Year 6 are studying evolution & inheritance and as part of this they had a visit from a Palaeontologist, Dr Helen Waterhouse. During the session they discovered lots of interesting things about evolution and inheritance, explored fossils through time, looked at DNA and learnt about the theory of natural selection.





26th April 2021

Dates for your Diary

Monday 26th April
Mr Pilling's Visit to Morrells Wood
Thursday 29th April
Reception's Visit to Wonderland
Monday 3rd May
Bank Holiday
Wednesday 19th May
Year 3 Visit to Cadbury World
Friday 28th May
Break up for Half Term
Monday 7th June
PD Day
Tuesday 8th June
Return to School

Lost Property

Could we please ask that you label your child's clothing. We have had a

number of coats handed in which have been found outside the school grounds and were unable to return to their owners due to them not being clearly labelled with names.

Year 4 Visit to Morrells Wood Farm



Year 4 visited Morrells Wood Farm as part of their topic on 'Romans' They were able to explore the farm to compare farming methods to the Romans and made Roman Gods with clay and also prepared ingredients to make & taste a Roman broth!



Swimming

Don't forget swimming sessions every Tuesday for: Year 4 - Mr Pilling's Class Year 5 - Miss Boddison's Class &

Year 6 - Miss Weston's Class - Back at 4.15pm Remember to bring swimming kit & towel.

Year 5 Butterfly Release

As part of their topics, Year 5 have been studying the life cycle & metamorphosis of the butterfly. Here are some pictures of when the butterflies were released.







Easter Competition &

































